
1240 KILOCYCLES SUSANVILLE, CALIFORNIA 
- LARGEST CITY IN CALIFORNIA'S HIGH SIERRA" 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, N. M. 

Nov. 18, 1948 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

This is to verify your report of reception of KSUE 

on the morning of Nov. 12, 1948 between 2:15 and 2:30 AM, 

P.D.T., at which time we were on the air for frequency check. 

Thank you for the report. We were interested to learn 

about the interference from KWLC, De.:.ora, Iowa. Our regular 

monthly frequency check schedual is for the second friday of 

the month from 2:15 to 2:30 AM P.D.T. Hope you will be able 

to read our signal again in the near future.. 

We are operating a 250 watt composite rig into a 150 ft. 

Wincharger tower. Our elevation here is 4195 ft., located in 

Lassen County in northeastern California. You might be interested 

in knowing that the farthest DX report we have received was 

from Burlington, Vermont.. 

Thanks again for your report and good luck on your DXing. 

Yours truly, 

Hal Houston, Chief Engineer. 


